
Happy November! I hope everyone is
having a great start to the new Key
Club year. if you have not started

collecting dues, now is a great time to
get them in. Keep in mind that the

Early Bird deadline is December first.
if you have any questions, please feel

free to contact me. 

February - March, 2022
Divisional Spring Rally

December 1, 2021
Early Bird Award Deadline

November Newsletter

Division 1

Calendar Of Events

March 18-20, 2022 
DCON in Frankiln, TN

November 1-5, 2021
Key Club Week

February 1, 2022
Unpaid Clubs Become

Suspended

THE THANKFUL OVERVIEW 

Contact Me: 
Angelo@ktkey.org

@ktkeydiv1 

Angelo's Articles



D i s t r i c t  C o n v e n t i o n  

DCON will be held at Marriott-Cool Springs Hotel
in Franklin, Tennessee from March 17-20, 2022. The
2022-2023 Executive Board Members will be elected,
there will be a service fair, workshops, a dance, and

more! More details will be released soon, please keep
this event in mind, seeing as it is one of our most

important District-wide events.



RONALD MCDONALD HOUSE

The Ronald McDonald House is a nonprofit
organization that helps children's families get

access to medical care. They also provide essential
resources to children in need. You can help by

donating non perishable food items and cleaning
supplies.

please feel free to start communincating
with your local  schools about starting

activities to donate what your local Ronald
Mcdonald needs 



Dues 




if you haven't started to collect dues, now would be a
great time to start. Make sure to turn in your dues before
December 1st so your club would be able to win the Early

Eird award at DCON !! 


